Moore, Tania

From:

Lisa Swanson < lisainlb@ymail.com>

Sent: To: Friday, October 1, 2021 3:22 PM supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org

Subject:

25. 21-747 Development of a plan to upgrade the City Fleet to Alternative Fuel Vehicles

- SUPPORT

Dear City Council Members, my name is Lisa Swanson and I am an 11yr+ resident of Southeast Huntington Beach. I recently testified in support of Sustainability Plan development, and I would now like to support this related initiative to upgrade the City Fleet to alternative fuel vehicles. This will eventually save the City money, lead to better air quality, and satisfy local, State, Federal, and international goals to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. Thank you for being proactive and looking for opportunities to improve the quality of life in Huntington Beach. Sincerely,

Lisa Swanson

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:

ARTO:___

nda Ham No . 7 25 (21-